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Senator RONALDSON: …At February estimates you said to me that the BAE system was up and running 
by 30 June 2010. You told me that there was some network development work taking place. That was via 
the information security risk review, which was finalised in February of last year, and the recommendations 
were agreed by the Security Management Board in April of last year.  
Mr Kenny: That would be correct. 
Senator RONALDSON: When did that review commence? I presume it was after the BAE system was up 
and running in June of 2010, was it? 
Mr Kenny: There were a number of reasons for undertaking it. I do not think that events relating to the 
CCTV upgrade were a factor. Rather than rely on memory I will take it on notice.… 
Senator RONALDSON: When did this review commence? 
Mr Kenny: I said I will take it on notice. We will try to find out for you now. 

Answer 

The Information Security Review commenced in February 2010. 

  




